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January 30, 2014

YOUR ADDRESS HERE

ENTER DATE,
Hello,
I oppose House Bill 2209.  I firmly ask you to oppose this H.B. 2209 due to the following reasons:
· H.B. 2209 provides no test by which vehicles could be tested. Many states have established noise limits for modified exhaust systems based on an easy to administer objective test standard (SAE J1169) to a fair noise limit of 95-decibels.

· H.B. 2209 would force inspectors to fail vehicles for violation of an unspecified test.

· H.B. 2209 does not provide inspection stations with decibel readings on factory-installed exhaust systems.

· H.B. 2209 ignores the fact that aftermarket exhaust systems are designed to make vehicles run more efficiently without increasing emissions.

· H.B. 2209 would make it impossible for hobbyists to replace factory exhaust systems.

Once again, I request your opposition to H.B. 2209!

Sincerely,
YOUR NAME

TITLE
